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Zero Project Case Study

CLASSON HOUSE IS A 4 STOREY MODERN OFFICE BUILDING WHICH EXTENDS TO 75,000 SQUARE FEET LOCATED IN DUNDRUM 
BUSINESS PARK DUBLIN 14. THE BUILDING IS OWNED BY CORUM ORIGIN AND MANAGED BY IAN BOURKE AND HIS TEAM FROM 
KNIGHT FRANK.

 
WHY START ON THIS SUSTAINABILITY 
JOURNEY?

The journey has been ongoing for the last 
number of months on this site since Knight 
Frank decided to try a different approach 
to waste management on behalf of their 
tenants to offer a greener way to handle their 
waste. Before engaging with The City Bin 
Co. there were a number of different waste 
contractors onsite. Knight Frank, having 
worked with John Farrell of The City Bin Co. 
during Earth Day 2021, wanted to explore 
the possibilities of creating awareness in-
house of a better way to recycle.

SOME OF THESE INITIATIVES FOR 
CHANGE WERE...

1. Using one waste provider.

2. Agreeing to a town hall meeting for all 
keyholders to discuss how they handle 
waste and how it could be improved.

3. Introducing organic bins

4. Increasing recycling bins.

5. Introducing glass bins.

6. The town hall meeting was effectively 
the Green Team as there was a 
representative from all businesses onsite.

7. The Green Team have worked not only 
on the colour coding of bins internally for 
the communal bins but has started to use 
the recycling option in a real way. 

WHO WAS INVOLVED IN SETTING UP & 
DRIVING THE PROJECT?

A representative from all keyholders

• Cartrawler

• Webbiz Redacre

• MBSL Accountants

• John West

• JB Barry Engineers

• Varming Engineers

The town hall meeting was arranged by 
Pardeep Singh Gill (Building Manager 
Knight Frank) under the direction of Ian 
Bourke Knight Frank (Property and Asset 
Manager). 

SOME KEY RESULTS

• All cardboard and plastic generated 
on-site are 100% recycled.

• As food bins are now in play food/
organic waste collections are up 
200% on last year.

• The Green Team now has a purpose 
and the key recycling messages are 
shared at every opportunity with new 
and existing team members.

• All waste being diverted from landfill.

• Recycling initiatives are discussed 
when the team meets as to how 
and why they do what they do. More 
recycling bins are to be installed.

 
WHAT NEXT? (GOALS / TIMELINE)

• No black sacks allowed in bins by 
Earth Day.

• To share the learning of recycling with 
the Green team for the end of Q2 
this year and compare the significant 
changes on last year.

• WEEE waste facility set up for all 
tenants.

• Internal walk-through of each key 
holder by end of May 2022 to confirm 
the best use of messaging for internal 
bins.

If you would like more information on the 
Zero Project, please contact John Farrell, 
The City Bin Co. email john@citybin.com


